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From the Editor 
 
 
 

Welcome to our Convention Issue of the MEXTESOL Journal. For those 
of you who were able to attend the Convention, I hope you have gotten over your 
sunburns by now. For those unfortunates who were unable to attend, we missed 
you. And to our new members who may be reading the Journal for the first time,-
-welcome  and I hope you find something useful among our pages. Our Journal is 
published four times a year and includes articles related to EFL teaching in 
Mexico from Mexican and foreign authors.  Please consider contributing an idea 
or a book review to your Journal. It's not that difficult and the rewards of seeing 
your thoughts in print and realizing that hundreds of people throughout the world 
are reading them is very satisfying. 

 
I'm not going to write very much as an introduction to this issue. I think a 

brief glance at the Table of Contents will show you why. What can I say when 
our authors are of the caliber of Melvia Hasman, Marianne Celce-Murcia, David 
Nunan and Jack C. Richards.  In reality, I think it is best to let you get on reading 
on you own. 

 
        The Editor 

 
  


